OREGON AVENUE
RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT

February 25, 2022
Dear District Resident,

Phase 3 construction of the Oregon Avenue Reconstruction Project is well underway,
and progress has been on schedule as outlined on the project website timeline.

For the next two weeks, stream by-pass pumping operations will resume and you can
anticipate an increase in truck traffic and construction personnel at the Pinehurst
Branch Bridge work zone during stream restoration activities.

The construction zone on Oregon Avenue NW between Beech Street NW and the
private drive north of Oregon Knolls Drive NW will remain closed to vehicular traffic.
Traffic controls and signage will be in place to safely guide all motorists through the
existing detours along the project work zone. Motorist are urged to use caution as
they travel in these areas, where moderate delays are expected. Please be mindful of
pedestrians and construction personnel.

Our goal is to keep you abreast of traffic modifications and project milestones while
providing open communication with the construction outreach team. Please feel free to
visit the website at www.oregonavenueproject.com for the most recent project updates
or email us at info@oregonavenueproject.com
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